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Comments: It is imperative that vehicles powered by electricity or combustion engine be kept off the trails in our

National Forests and National Parks.  Such vehicles will harm the trails, the wildlife, and the plants in the forest.

If the concern is for people with disabilities, there are ways the horses or people can provide access for them in a

way that will improve their experience as well as protect habitate.


